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P.O. BOX 92168
                                      Website: edgewoodcivicassociationdc.org

                                                            Phone:  202-526-1187
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                     GENERAL COMMUNITY MEETING
                                          Serving the Edgewood and Eckington Communities Since 1953
                             @ The Summit Apartments 
                                                                116 T Street NE Washington, DC 20002      
                 

Monday, June 26, 2017
     7:00- 9:00pm
      Agenda

                Welcome

· Roll Call of Officers

· Introduction of Government Representatives 



INVITED GUESTS 
·  MPD- Public Safety Report
· Assistant Police Chief – Lamar Greene(MPD plans for Ward 5)
· DCFEMS-  Fireworks(safe and legal use)
· DCFEMS- The rise of drug overdoses in the city (Opioid, fentanyl, PCP, Heroin……) what DCFEMS encounters and what we should know when we encounter an Opioid overdose.
· Destiny Bullock – Springboard to Opportunities( Bringing assistance to the residents of The Summit and incorporating them into  community activities
· Laisha Dougherty – Ward 5 Constituent Services Coordinator
· Hakeem Rogers –Executive Office of the Mayor - Update   Transitional Housing for the residents of the DC General Shelter.    
· Presentation from the Mayor’s Office to an Eckington resident, Ms. Mary Childs 104 years old.                                                                                      
· Community Updates- Edgewood Rec. Center Update
· Harry Thomas Community Center programing update

· Rhode Island Ave Shopping Center Update(Matter of Right and TIFF Dollars, and the benefits to the community) 
· Committee Reports
· Adjournment 9:00pm
· Next Meeting- Monday September 25,2017
 
THANK YOU ALL FOR COMING OUT – working together for the Best Year Ever!    
Michael “Mike” Clark, President[image: image1.png]



Here -------


To Educate


To Advocate


To Serve


ALL ARE WELCOME!








